Treasurers report 19th August 2020 for the year ended 31st December 2020.

The accounts were prepared by myself, approved by the Convenor and Independently examined by Mr Frank Strang. 
Frank as been a great support this year and we have made some fundamental changes to the presentation. Overall I believe the report is easier and simpler to read.   
The main points I will raise are as follows:
The total income for the year exceeded £10,000 – the highest in recent years.
Membership Income – regular membership income has increased by 15% on prior year though overall it’s down due to fewer life members joining.
The big ticket events were Tumbling Lassie, Donald Finlay QC and the Carol Concert with a combined net income after expenses in excess of £3,000.
Fund raising, 
£500+ from the cake stall / Quiz at Drummond Castle.
The important matter now, is what have transferred.
We donated £6,250 to the Innerpeffray Mortification.
The current year funds have been trickling in through the continuous efforts and communications on membership.

Currently we have funds available for distribution to library of circa £5,000 (we have £9,000 in the bank).
We have committed to contribute £1,500 to the cost of the new website and, including this amount, anticipate we will be in a position to contribute a similar amount as last year – circa £6,000.



